Dear Veterans and Legal Affairs Committee Members,

My name is Eric McMaster. I live in Brunswick. I am the caregiver at Tru Blooms Wellness in
Farmingdale. I am writing in opposition to LD 881. My concern is the subjective opinion is defining a
seedling to less than 18 inches. It’s important to remember that just like other biological and organic
species we cannot determine the exact size and shape. We can only assume the genetic predispositions
and because of this its best to set objective parameters that’s obtainable in the field. I’'m wondering if I
might be able to see a health and safety financial impact study that was used to determine the public
safety concerns that may have inspired this action. I’m sure the data will help me to understand.

Thank you for your work.

Best Regards,
Eric McMaster



